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The Ultimate SEO Training Manual
2021-08-26
stop wasting time following searching for bits and
pieces of solutions in this book i ll reveal the entire
process i use at the agency to rank client s websites
onto the first page of google step by step this process
is proven and works whether you re completely new to
seo or an advanced seo expert and are looking to expand
your knowledge the information shared within these
pages will get you real time results instead of just
giving you the theory and then leaving it up to you to
figure it all out i walk you through examples from the
keyword research onpage seo link building you name it i
ll show you exactly how everything is done what you ll
learn how seo works how to structure and optimize your
website to rank on page 1 how to find the best keywords
to target for your website the role of content in seo
how to spy on your competitors and see what seo
approach how to find 100s of content ideas for your
blog how to build powerful backlinks that will crush
the competition master technical seo and outsmart your
competitors let s make your website the one consumers
will find

WP Training Kit for Beginners
2021-02-18
wordpress is an open source software system used by
millions of people around the world to create beautiful
website and and blogs it is completely customizable by
the use of themes and plugins thanks to the great
community of contributors and the constant development
wordpress has become a content management system that
provides you with tons of features to build and manage
your website you can use the application to build any
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type of website from a small personal blog or business
website to fully featured ecommerce online store or
gallery portfolio website the possibilities are endless
wordpress is ideal solution to build your online
presence whether you area newcomer or you already have
some technical experience as you have a great number of
plugins to extend the functionality of your website
with no coding required you can create a professional
website in just a few easy steps and that s exactly
what we are going to discuss in this training guide in
this training guide we will provide you with detailed
information and instructions on how you can use
wordpress to build your own website with ease we will
cover different topics like wordpress installation
plugin and theme management and usability also you will
learn how to extend the functionality of your wordpress
website and provide your visitors with feature rich
experience make sure you read from the beginning to end
so let s get started

Learn How to MAKE & USE Wordpress
Blogs for Beginners 2017-08-01
profits that lie hidden in wordpress hello as you re
probably aware by now you really can t succeed online
unless you have good web presence for your products and
or services but it can be time consuming overwhelming
and even expensive to learn html coding etc or pay
people to put up websites for you thankfully there is
wordpress it s the standard blogging and website
creation platform for even top brands and succesful
online entrepreneurs anybody who knows what they re
doing can put up the most high tech smartest websites
with all the automated bells and whistles made in one
sitting yes that s now possible even complete beginners
can simply mix and match themes and plugins to come up
with professional looking and functional websites the
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site visitors wouldn t even know you re a complete
beginner if you do it correctly wordpress can be as
simple and uncomplicated as you want it to be all you
need to know are the basics and that s what this book
course is about this book is entirely written for the
absolute beginner nothing on this book will overwhelm
and scare you away you can even use this book as guide
for your newbie assistants just follow along the step
by step process and within an hour or two you can have
your very own website up and running as your needs
become more sophisticated you can then learn html and
css coding install premium themes and plugins capture
emails get likes autopost content etc to suit your
needs the learnings and experience you get from this
book will also help you in the future as your needs
become more complex specifically the book will cover
the following introduction ii creating a new account
iii applying themes plugins and widgets themes plugins
widgets iv exploring your work station how to login the
dashboard screen options tab dashboard home screen the
admin bar turning off the admin bar the settings
general settings writing settings reading settings
discussion settings media settings permalink settings
keeping your work station efficient maximize your
wordpress site v creating content wordpress posts vs
pages how to create a new post how to create a new page
search engine optimization seo set your website s
visibility make your links seo ready decide whether to
use or not choose an seo plugin add xml sitemaps
include your site to google search console optimize all
of your posts vi using wordpress with your own domain
ideal for businesses where to begin a third party
hosting service provider ftp knowledge enable backup
capability domain name installation process for hosting
providers without one click function for wordpress vii
keeping your wordpress site secure backup your website
regularly avoid using admin as your username limit your
login attempts change your username using phpmyadmin
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create another user come up with a challenging password
viii conclusion highly customizable room for expansion
lower maintenance cost perfect for everyone grab your
copy now

Learn How to Make & Use Wordpress
Blogs for Beginners 2017-09
profits that lie hidden in wordpress hello as you re
probably aware by now you really can t succeed online
unless you have good web presence for your products and
or services but it can be time consuming overwhelming
and even expensive to learn html coding etc or pay
people to put up websites for you thankfully there is
wordpress it s the standard blogging and website
creation platform for even top brands and succesful
online entrepreneurs anybody who knows what they re
doing can put up the most high tech smartest websites
with all the automated bells and whistles made in one
sitting yes that s now possible even complete beginners
can simply mix and match themes and plugins to come up
with professional looking and functional websites the
site visitors wouldn t even know you re a complete
beginner if you do it correctly wordpress can be as
simple and uncomplicated as you want it to be all you
need to know are the basics and that s what this book
course is about this book is entirely written for the
absolute beginner nothing on this book will overwhelm
and scare you away you can even use this book as guide
for your newbie assistants just follow along the step
by step process and within an hour or two you can have
your very own website up and running as your needs
become more sophisticated you can then learn html and
css coding install premium themes and plugins capture
emails get likes autopost content etc to suit your
needs the learnings and experience you get from this
book will also help you in the future as your needs
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become more complex specifically the book will cover
the following introduction ii creating a new account
iii applying themes plugins and widgets themes plugins
widgets iv exploring your work station how to login the
dashboard screen options tab dashboard home screen the
admin bar turning off the admin bar the settings
general settings writing settings reading settings
discussion settings media settings permalink settings
keeping your work station efficient maximize your
wordpress site v creating content wordpress posts vs
pages how to create a new post how to create a new page
search engine optimization seo set your website s
visibility make your links seo ready decide whether to
use or not choose an seo plugin add xml sitemaps
include your site to google search console optimize all
of your posts vi using wordpress with your own domain
ideal for businesses where to begin a third party
hosting service provider ftp knowledge enable backup
capability domain name installation process for hosting
providers without one click function for wordpress vii
keeping your wordpress site secure backup your website
regularly avoid using admin as your username limit your
login attempts change your username using phpmyadmin
create another user come up with a challenging password
viii conclusion highly customizable room for expansion
lower maintenance cost perfect for everyone learn
wordpress now by downloading this book related terms
wordpress websites wordpress blog wordpress wordpress
for beginners 2017 wordpress book wordpress web design
wordpress the missing manual wordpress for beginners
wordpress kindle wordpress security for webmasters 2017
wordpress security andy williams wordpress tutorial
wordpress web design for dummies wordpress design
wordpress development wordpress org learn wordpress
wordpress for dummies 2017
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Step-By-Step WordPress for Beginners
2016-12-21
note this book comes with 29 wordpress training videos
and support updated for 2017 learn wordpress and build
a professional website you re proud of this book comes
with 29 wordpress training videos that go along with
the chapters of the book unlimited 1 on 1 wordpress
support to answer your questions a custom wordpress
theme built by the author unlimited access to a members
only forum for the readers of this book plus unlimited
access to future videos and training sessions all of
the above are available through a free membership that
comes with every book you only pay one price for the
book and the rest is yours for free because the truth
is you re going to have questions while you re learning
wordpress and building websites that s why you ll get
videos and support to go with this book so you can get
unstuck fast why wordpress websites are like internet
real estate and everyone from average joe to the tech
entrepreneur is grabbing their piece of the web and
getting their own website the only problem is paying
someone to build a website for you is expensive like
really expensive and learning to code websites from
scratch can take forever so where does that leave most
people who want a website for themselves or their
business but can t afford an expensive web developer
and don t have time to learn to code that s where
wordpress comes in wordpress is a content management
system that allows nearly anyone to build a
professional looking website for very little money and
in a relatively short amount of time so whether you
want to build a personal blog portfolio business
website or full on ecommerce website learning how to
build launch and manage a wordpress website is the
first step that s exactly what you ll learn in this
book in this book you ll learn how to build a beautiful
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website on your own domain from scratch no matter how
little you know about websites or wordpress this book
starts from the ground floor assuming you have nothing
but an idea you ll learn the exact steps to take from a
z to get your new website up and running in no time and
with this book if you ever feel lost you can simply ask
the author through the members only access that comes
with this book of course if you already know a little
about websites or wordpress you can skip ahead all you
want and go into the more intermediate topics if you d
like here are a few of the beginner topics covered how
websites work how wordpress works how to get a domain
name and hosting how to install wordpress wordpress
pages and posts wordpress plugins and widgets how to
use categories and tags all about wordpress themes
wordpress plugin recommendations and more plus videos
that go along with each of the beginner topics here are
a few of the intermediate topics covered wordpress
theme customization seo and marketing for wordpress
transferring wordpress websites how to start a podcast
using wordpress and more plus videos that go with
nearly all of the intermediate topics so download the
book step by step wordpress for beginners you ll be
glad you did

WordPress Maintenance Guide
2012-01-01
do you own a wordpress site or blog are you thinking of
starting a wordpress blog for business or personal use
if so then here s something about wordpress that you
absolutely need to know every wordpress site and blog
needs regular maintenance to remain protected against
hackers and malicious scripts and to prevent errors on
your site that can cause loss of valuable data
wordpress site maintenance is not something that can be
ignored wordpress software and plugins are constantly
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being updated and if you do not keep up with these
changes you are leaving your site vulnerable to
malicious exploits and attacks also if you don t have
an effective system in place for performing regular
wordpress site maintenance you can waste a lot of time
searching for answers when things go wrong if you have
ever experienced the dreaded white screen of death or
fatal error messages after updating the wordpress
application or a plugin then you probably know how
frustrating and time wasting searching for a way to fix
these can be sadly however no single automated solution
or plugin exists that can perform all of the wordpress
maintenance steps required to keep your wordpress site
fully updated regularly backed up and completely
protected to do this effectively requires performing a
number of separate maintenance tasks wordpress
maintenance the complete guide to keeping your
wordpress site fully updated backed up and protected
will teach you a complete system for performing regular
wordpress site maintenance as well as effective methods
for keeping your site or blog fully optimized and
secure this comprehensive guide contains 17 easy to
follow training modules and over 280 pages of practical
information made simple for non technical users each
training module includes step by step tutorials with
detailed screenshots plus over 40 accompanying videos
and downloadable checklists wordpress maintenance guide
training modules include module 1 the wordpress site
maintenance process module 2 getting organized module 3
offsite data backup system module 4 data transfer
methods ftp cpanel and wp automatic updates module 5
deleting unwanted and unnecessary data module 6 backing
up your wordpress database module 7 backing up your
wordpress files module 8 upgrading your wordpress
software module 9 upgrading your wordpress plugins
module 10 wordpress theme management module 11
restoring your wordpress data module 12 reinstalling
your wordpress site module 13 wordpress maintenance
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automation module 14 troubleshooting wordpress errors
module 15 wordpress maintenance putting it all together
module 16 wordpress optimization module 17 wordpress
security wordpress resources wordpress maintenance the
complete guide to keeping your wordpress site fully
updated backed up and protected covers everything you
need to know about wordpress site and blog maintenance
and will help keep your valuable information and data
secure protected and fully recoverable should anything
happen to your site

WordPress 24-Hour Trainer 2011-10-13
the eagerly anticipated second edition completely
updated for wordpress 3 1 as an open source content
management system wordpress allows users to easily
build feature rich web sites with no programming
experience this unique book and video package is a
friendly self paced beginners guide to the latest
release of wordpress lessons are focused on practical
everyday tasks that users will need to create and
maintain their sites entering new content creating new
pages managing menus making content search engine
friendly plus you ll find lots of tips based on years
of experience teaching people to use wordpress you ll
also learn how to extend the functionality of wordpress
by using the thousands of plugins available connecting
to social media creating membership and e commerce
sites setting up events calendars making your site
mobile friendly these are just some of the plugins you
ll be introduced to each lesson in the book is
supplemented by an instructional video intended to
enhance your learning experience plus a trouble
shooting appendix addresses various issues to help you
solve any challenges you may face note as part of the
print version of this title video lessons are included
on dvd for e book versions video lessons can be
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accessed at wrox com using a link provided in the
interior of the e book

Easy WP Guide WordPress Manual
2015-07-30
it might be easier to say what this guide isn t rather
than what it is it isn t an in depth look at every
single function available within the wordpress
dashboard nor is it a guide to help you develop or
modify wordpress themes it s an easy to follow
wordpress manual that will help you to get an overall
understanding of how you use the various features
within the wordpress dashboard to keep your website or
blog updated the official wordpress codex is great if
you want to get really involved in developing your own
wordpress theme or modifying your site with plugins but
it can be a bit daunting for those users who just want
a simple guide to using the content management side of
wordpress or just need to update their site pages every
so often the easy wp guide will teach you how to add
content to your website and keep it updated simply and
easily this version has been completely updated for use
with wordpress 4 2

Learn to Create WordPress Themes by
Building 5 Projects. 2017-12-29
this book will help you take your first steps in the
wordpress theme development process with 5 different
projects centered around creating unique and responsive
wordpress themes key features learn the basics of
wordpress theme development in a step by step manner
make your themes more dynamic by integrating components
of bootstrap and jquery 5 carefully selected projects
to help you get beyond the theory and create highly
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marketable wordpress themes from scratch book
description wordpress has emerged as a powerful easy to
use tool to design attractive engaging websites themes
play a big role in making wordpress as popular as it is
today and having an eye catching fully functional theme
could separate your website from the rest this book
will help you take your first steps in the wordpress
theme development process with 5 different projects
centered around creating unique and responsive
wordpress themes start with creating a simple wordpress
theme using html5 css and php then you will move on to
incorporate different apis widgets and tools such as
bootstrap and jquery to create more dynamic and highly
functional themes whether you want to create a photo
gallery theme a highly customizable e commerce theme or
a theme designed to suit a particular business this
book will teach you everything you need to know by the
end of this highly interactive book you will have the
required mastery to develop wordpress themes from
scratch what you will learn simple and advanced themes
covers basic syntax and files along with archives and
search pages photo gallery add simple animation and use
the w3 css framework to design a photo gallery theme
wordstrap incorporate twitter bootstrap into the theme
and use the wp navwalker class e commerce theme build
an e commerce theme using the foundation framework who
this book is for if you are a blogger or a wordpress
user who wants to learn how to create attractive eye
catching wordpress themes this book is for you a basic
understanding of html5 css php and some creativity is
all you need to get started with this book

WordPress 24-Hour Trainer 2009-11-23
don t let wordpress intimidate you wordpress 24 hour
trainer is a unique lesson based book that walks you
through the essential parts of wordpress each lesson is
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streamlined to teach a specific aspect of wordpress
helping you to focus on just what you need in order to
get the task accomplished if you learn better visually
this book provides you with a video to accompany each
lesson this book is the perfect guide to planning and
preparing your site for wordpress installing wordpress
writing tagging and publishing a post working with the
text editor styling paragraphs and creating lists
working with media files linking aligning and sizing an
image working with image galleries adding video and
audio naming scheduling and managing posts making your
site stand out helping others connect to your site
becoming search engine friendly optimizing your site
backing up your site installing and activating plugins

How to Build a Website with
Wordpress... Fast! 2014
how to build a website with wordpress fast 3rd edition
easily build a professional website in 30 minutes using
our simple step by step guide do you need a simple
training guide this guide is simple are you short on
time this book is fast paced and easy to read do you
learn better with pictures this book is full of
pictures invest a few tax deductible dollars in this
easy to read ebook now you need help with wordpress and
you need an easy step by step guide this updated book
will help you build a website faster than ever we ll
teach you how to use wordpress to create beautiful
money making websites that will boost your business
fast once you know the secrets you ll laugh at how easy
this is this book is filled with screenshot images
showing you exactly how we run the administration area
of our website we ll show you how to pick the best
domain names how to pick the best hosting package 1
source recommended per wordpress org how to pick and
install and customize the newest wordpress plugins
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updated where to get amazing wordpress themes new
resources how to easily customize your pages and create
submenus updated how to customize your sidebar how and
where to get custom facebook and twitter widgets for
your website how to effectively set up the recommended
plugins updated how to write effective blog post
articles how to upload pictures updated how to easily
embed videos from youtube updated how to get blog
comments updated how to manage blog comments updated
how to get found on the first page of google new
strategies we ll also give you simple resources so you
can sell products online new resources create an email
list create squeeze pages to capture names and emails
create membership websites updated free resource create
videos and slide shows for your website plus a lot more
this book is designed for complete beginners you will
save countless hours and frustration by purchasing this
book follow this step by step guide and you ll have a
professional website live and ready within 30 minutes
if you re new to using wordpress this is the only book
you need scroll up and purchase this book now to get
started right now email me along the way if you need
help kent mauresmo p s this kindle ebook includes a
link to download the pdf version for free p p s this
kindle book also includes a link to download our
hosting guide for free limited page count 120 pages
word doc pdf doc word count 18 581 image count over 130
images to help you along the way

Getting started with wordpress
2021-06-16
welcome to wordpress the free application that allows
you to develop websites without programming a language
and without real difficulty wordpress is a content
management system that provides many features to add
chronological posts static pages menus texts images and
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media templates and seo techniques that help for
referencing once the installation is complete all the
work of creation is done through the dashboard about
the author remy lentzner has been a computer trainer
since 1985 specialized in mastering office automation
tools he supports companies in the professional
training of their employees self taught he has fifteen
computer books to his credit

Wordpress and Elementor Easy to
Follow Guide 2020-08-03
step by step guide to building a wordpress website with
elementor from scratch in this day and age a lot of our
living is done digitally we build ourselves with online
classes maintain and strengthen relationships with
constant communication promote our lifestyles and
businesses by sharing it over the internet it is only
reasonable for one to invest in a website for either of
these reasons you might feel as if websites are meant
only for tech savvy individuals or people with a degree
or formal training in web design but that is not the
case anyone is capable of owning a website or a blog it
provides you with a large platform on which your
interests and products with the world as potential
viewers and customers your main concern might be the
fact building a website with no previous knowledge of
how to do so will be a tricky and time consuming feat
and under normal circumstances you would be right
however this book exists to inform you that that does
not necessarily have to be the case wordpress is a
brilliant website designing software that pretty much
erases these concerns you are provided with a great and
easy to use means of creating a website without even
typing a single line of code and if you are still
uncertain about putting together webpages widgets and
contents there is a fantastic wordpress plugin called
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elementor that helps you build pages in no time just by
dragging and dropping the elements you want where you
would like them to be this is too great of an invention
to miss out on and this book is just what you need to
get started b here you will be taught how to install
wordpress access the admin area and dashboard install
and set up the elementor plugin familiarize yourself
with the features of the page editor how to use
sections widgets and columns how to customize themes
and pop ups and much more so dive right in and begin
this technological journey get your copy now

WordPress Quickstart Guide 2009-12-06
if you would like to take your online presence to the
next level with a sophisticated website or blog that
you can manage yourself then the the wordpress
quickstart guide is the instruction manual you need
wordpress is one of the most popular blogging platforms
available today and michael hayslip has created a
streamlined guide to help you get a wordpress powered
site up in no time

WordPress: The Missing Manual
2020-09-18
whether you re a budding blogger or seasoned web
designer wordpress is a brilliant tool for creating
websites once you know how to tap into its impressive
features the latest edition of this jargon free missing
manual shows you how to use wordpress s themes widgets
and plug ins to build just about any kind of site the
important stuff you need to know set up wordpress
configure wordpress on your web host or get it running
on your home computer create your site get hands on
instructions for building all types of websites from
blogs to business sites with ecommerce features jazz it
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up add picture galleries slideshows video clips music
players and podcasts add features select from thousands
of plug ins to enhance your site s capabilities from
contact forms to a basic shopping cart build a truly
unique site customize a wordpress theme to create a
site that looks exactly the way you want attract an
audience use seo site statistics and social sharing to
reach more people stay safe use backup and staging
tools to protect your content and avoid catastrophe

Student Workbook and Instructor's
Resources for WordPress 2018-01-07
this training book provides lessons for wordpress
learners and selected resources for wordpress
instructors and professionals

WordPress Beginners Guide 2021
2021-02-15
this guide covers all the fundamental points that
should be known to everyone interested in designing a
successful website using wordpress the data will be
beneficial for anyone new to website designs
particularly brave founders as well as authors and
creators trying to create a respectable identity online
when they open their first business or begin their
first venture in this guide you will be able to embrace
a balanced innovative world view come up with simple
concepts and create a brand that is unforgettable
interactive and appeals to your intended audience using
correctly described measures and doing a considerable
amount of study ahead will give you the framework that
you will need to build a compelling and flexible
website for your business in this guide you would be
learning everything about wordpress and its unique
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features this guide is filled with detailed information
about the site and how to use it effectively if you
have not used wordpress before or not familiar with its
features this guide will help you get started and make
your wordpress journey easier reading this guide it is
inevitable that you would not resist building a website
with wordpress after finding out its unique features
and uniqueness here are some of the things you would
learn when you read this guide all about wordpress why
is wordpress so popular with wordpress cms the
disparity from wordpress org to wordpress com how to
setup and manage a wordpress website how to select a
subscription model how to have wordpress installed
wordpress dashboard learning how to choose a theme for
wordpress how to find and enable a theme on the
dashboard of wordpress how to publish and activate a
theme from theme files online how to select plugins for
wordpress how to activate plugins with wordpress plugin
scan how to upload and configure plugins remotely how
to add to wordpress composition how to add an
additional wordpress page how to include new posts on a
blog how to make extra wordpress customizations and
many more this is just a few of what is contained in
this user manual and you can download free with kindle
unlimited so what are you waiting for scroll up and
click the orange buy now with 1 click button on the top
right corner and download now you won t regret you did
see you inside

WordPress Plug-in Development
(Beginner's Guide) 2009-02-16
a past paced guide for php developers walk through the
development of six complete feature rich real world
plugins that are being used by thousands of wordpress
users digg this live blogroll the wall snazzy archives
insights post types get to know the wordpress code base
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and wordpress s plugin architecture hook into the rest
of wordpress using actions and filters integrate ajax
and jquery into your plugins to dynamically generate
content maintain and manage your plugin using svn and
publish it to the wordpress plugin repository cover p 4

WordPress All-in-One For Dummies
2011-03-23
a convenient how to guide for maximizing your wordpress
experience wordpress is a state of the art blog
publishing platform with nearly ten million active
installations eight minibooks provide you with expanded
coverage of the most important topics to the wordpress
community such as wordpress basics theme designs plug
in development social media integration seo
customization and running multiple sites veteran author
lisa sabin wilson leads an authoritative team of
authors who offer their unique knowledge and skillset
while sharing invaluable advice for maximizing your
site s potential and visitor experience presents
straightforward and easy to understand coverage of the
basics of wordpress the most popular blog software in
use today delves into the topics that matter most to
the wordpress community such as theme design plug in
development and social media integration addresses ways
to handle a variety of wordpress security issues
examines the wordpress network the word on the street
is that wordpress all in one for dummies presents
everything you need to know about wordpress in one
convenient book

Wordpress and Elementor Easy to
Follow Guide for the Elderly
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2020-08-03
step by step guide to building a wordpress website with
elementor from scratch in this day and age a lot of our
living is done digitally we build ourselves with online
classes maintain and strengthen relationships with
constant communication promote our lifestyles and
businesses by sharing it over the internet it is only
reasonable for one to invest in a website for either of
these reasons you might feel as if websites are meant
only for tech savvy individuals or people with a degree
or formal training in web design but that is not the
case anyone is capable of owning a website or a blog it
provides you with a large platform on which your
interests and products with the world as potential
viewers and customers your main concern might be the
fact building a website with no previous knowledge of
how to do so will be a tricky and time consuming feat
and under normal circumstances you would be right
however this book exists to inform you that that does
not necessarily have to be the case wordpress is a
brilliant website designing software that pretty much
erases these concerns you are provided with a great and
easy to use means of creating a website without even
typing a single line of code and if you are still
uncertain about putting together webpages widgets and
contents there is a fantastic wordpress plugin called
elementor that helps you build pages in no time just by
dragging and dropping the elements you want where you
would like them to be this is too great of an invention
to miss out on and this book is just what you need to
get started b here you will be taught how to install
wordpress access the admin area and dashboard install
and set up the elementor plugin familiarize yourself
with the features of the page editor how to use
sections widgets and columns how to customize themes
and pop ups and much more so dive right in and begin
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this technological journey get your copy now

WordPress Beginners Guide 2021
2021-02-15
this guide covers all the fundamental points that
should be known to everyone interested in designing a
successful website using wordpress the data will be
beneficial for anyone new to website designs
particularly brave founders as well as authors and
creators trying to create a respectable identity online
when they open their first business or begin their
first venture in this guide you will be able to embrace
a balanced innovative world view come up with simple
concepts and create a brand that is unforgettable
interactive and appeals to your intended audience using
correctly described measures and doing a considerable
amount of study ahead will give you the framework that
you will need to build a compelling and flexible
website for your business in this guide you would be
learning everything about wordpress and its unique
features this guide is filled with detailed information
about the site and how to use it effectively if you
have not used wordpress before or not familiar with its
features this guide will help you get started and make
your wordpress journey easier reading this guide it is
inevitable that you would not resist building a website
with wordpress after finding out its unique features
and uniqueness here are some of the things you would
learn when you read this guide all about wordpress why
is wordpress so popular with wordpress cms the
disparity from wordpress org to wordpress com how to
setup and manage a wordpress website how to select a
subscription model how to have wordpress installed
wordpress dashboard learning how to choose a theme for
wordpress how to find and enable a theme on the
dashboard of wordpress how to publish and activate a
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theme from theme files online how to select plugins for
wordpress how to activate plugins with wordpress plugin
scan how to upload and configure plugins remotely how
to add to wordpress composition how to add an
additional wordpress page how to include new posts on a
blog how to make extra wordpress customizations and
many more this is just a few of what is contained in
this user manual and you can download free with kindle
unlimited so what are you waiting for scroll up and
click the orange buy now with 1 click button on the top
right corner and download now you won t regret you did
see you inside

How to Create a Website Using
Wordpress 2013-04-15
design for your average joe learn how to set up a
website that meets your exact needs in 3 easy steps one
that the professionals would have charged you thousands
of dollars for have your very own website that looks
functions and works better than 80 of the websites
currently on the web just a few years ago i could
barely update my facebook page today i can build
anything from an e commerce website that sells products
across the globe to a membership website for gardening
enthusiasts you name it i can build it and guess what
you can too you will be able to build any type of
website imaginable and this will require zero
programming skills don t let another excuse get in the
way of you building that website you ve always wanted
this book was written to bridge the gap that most
people still think exist the gap that use to isolate
computer programmers from your average joe the one tool
that has made this all possible is wordpress an open
source content management system that can be operated
by any computer literate person in this easy to follow
book you will be shown exactly how to choose the best
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domain for your website how to easily install wordpress
in one click to your domain how to master and leverage
the five essential fundamentals of wordpress to build
the website you envision how to optimize the settings
of your website to ensure your website is secure ready
to handle tons of traffic and is beautifully designed
and access to a comprehensive set of 40 easy to follow
wordpress video tutorials just by taking initiative and
purchasing this book you will be given access to 40
professionally curated instructional videos for
enhancing your wordpress skills to ensure readers of
this book end up with the website they always
envisioned these videos were created to supplement the
instruction in this book and provide visual guidance
for those whom prefer learning via video you will be
able to create any all of the following website types
portfolio sites this type of website is great for
showcasing a company or one s work perfect for artists
musicians creative agencies and anybody looking to
showcase art music client work and more e commerce
sites looking to sell a product online this type of
website is great for selling any physical or digital
product blogs wordpress is the best platform for
anybody looking to build a thriving blog community
business service sites does your business need a
website are customers searching for you on the internet
and you aren t there wordpress is perfect for building
a great business website your website needs you to
build it learn how the easy way

Biotrade Trading Manual 2014-01-01
provides an overview on global biotrade concepts and
definitions benefits and risks biopiracy international
biotrade frameworks enabling factors examples of
implementation
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Setup a Point & Click Website Today
2013-01-30
it s possible to setup an entire website in just a few
minutes using free tools without hiring a web designer
or a programmer and now you have a beautiful looking
site that does everything you want how is this possible
setup your web hosting today install wordpress and use
the plugins and tools shown this book to get the best
possible website setup and do it fast robert plank has
setup thousands of websites and coded several wordpress
plugins and themes he knows everything there is to know
about setting up a profitable and good looking website
fast so you ll be able to do it too inside setup a
point click website today you ll discover how to get
your website setup not in a month or in a week but
today in the next few minutes how to create massive
amounts of content that bring you search engine
visitors how to secure your website from hackers how to
automatically backup your site so you never lose
anything on it setup a point click website today will
tell you exactly what you need to know to install
wordpress get the right plugins setup fill it with
content get search engine traffic secure it and back it
up

WordPress: the Missing Manual
2020-11-10
whether you re a budding blogger or seasoned web
designer wordpress is a brilliant tool for creating
websites once you know how to tap into its impressive
features the latest edition of this jargon free missing
manual shows you how to use wordpress 5 0 s themes
widgets and plug ins to build just about any kind of
site the important stuff you need to know setting up



logo design coreldraw

2023-04-10 25/40 logo design
coreldraw

wordpress configure wordpress on your web host or get
it running on your home computer create your site get
hands on instructions for building all types of
websites from blogs to business sites with ecommerce
features mix in multimedia add picture galleries
slideshows video clips music players and podcasts add
features select from thousands of plug ins to enhance
your site s capabilities from contact forms to a basic
shopping cart build a truly unique site customize a
wordpress theme to create a site that looks exactly the
way you want attract an audience use seo site
statistics and social sharing to reach more people stay
safe use backup and staging tools to protect your
content and avoid catastrophe

Mastering WordPress And Elementor
2020-09-22
don t start designing a website with wordpress and
elementor without reading this bookdo you want to get
more out of wordpress by making use of the drag and
drop features of elementor if your answer to this
question is yes then this guide is specially made for
you first this guide discussed the essentials of
wordpress before going in depth on elementor for
professionals who already have insights about wordpress
you can skip the first two chapters of this book and go
straight to get your own dose of the elementor guide on
the other hand if you are a beginner the wordpress
tutorials in this guide is very important for you as it
takes you through the basics of creating simple blogs
with wordpress and writing your blog posts using the
block editor plugins in wordpress overall this guide is
a go to guide for both professionals and beginners if
you are ready to take your website to the next stage
you stand to gain a lot with this book learning the
following how to install wordpress on your computerhow
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to install wordpress on windows using wamp how to get
your website live some tips to choose the best domain
name how to register your domain name and take your web
live how to install wordpress from the cpanel of your
web hosting dashboard navigating through the wordpress
dashboard the wordpress block editorhow to add a new
page in the block editorhow to edit existing contents
in wordpresshow to delete posts or pages on
wordpresshow to reply to a comment how to add new
themes to wordpresshow to build websites with
elementorhow to install elementor page builderhow to
install the elementor page builder how to install
elementor via elementor com free elementor vs elementor
pro how to install elementor pro how to build your
first page with elementor how to wrap text around
images with the text editor widget how to add templates
in elementor how to hide post title with elementor in
wordpress and lots moreget this book in your library by
clicking the buy now with 1 click button at the top

WordPress for Beginners 2020
2019-12-18
master wordpress using our proven step by step visual
approach over 340 screenshots this book is a major new
release for 2020 covering the latest version of
wordpress if major changes do occur to wordpress during
2020 you can visit our updates web page for details so
your copy of the book is always up to date building a
beautiful professional looking wordpress website or a
blog is no longer the domain of computer geeks
wordpress makes it possible for anyone to create and
run a website that looks great on any device pc mac
tablet and phone whether you want to build a business
site an affiliate site a hobby site or a blog wordpress
is a great choice the primary goal of this book is to
take anyone even an absolute beginner from zero to
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wordpress guru in a few short hours inside this book
veteran wordpress expert andy williams will start at
the very beginning you ll learn important topics like
the two different versions of wordpress website hosting
and domain registrars how to set this up the correct
way how to install wordpress an overview of the
dashboard cleaning out the stuff that is installed by
default finding and installing wordpress themes to
instantly change the look and feel of your website
plugins what they are and how you can use them to
create magnificent websites how to update wordpress
themes and plugins understand every single dashboard
setting and use our defaults if you want how to find
and use the rss feeds on your site to help search
engines find your content the importance of user
profiles and how to assign a gravatar image to your
email address how to create great navigation systems on
your site with custom menus internal linking and
related post sections enabling and dealing with visitor
comments using the media library for images video and
more the difference between pages and posts and when to
use each one effective use of categories and tags using
these incorrectly can get your site penalised or even
banned from search engines how to create content using
both the classic editor and the new gutenberg editor
how to publish posts and even schedule them so they
will be published at some future date using post
revisions two different types of homepage a blog style
page v a more traditional static homepage using widgets
on your site to add neat features types of sites you
can build with wordpress blog business typical site
with videos on setting these up we ll also cover those
vital plugins every site need including automatically
take backups and get them sent to the cloud
automatically create important legal pages on your site
like terms and privacy policy creating a contact page
so visitors can contact you add a related posts section
to the end of every post to keep visitors on site
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longer setup good seo practices setup social sharing
buttons on your site so visitors can easily tell their
friends about your great web pages most people learn
better when they can actually see what they are reading
about so one thing this book isn t is shy with
screenshots there are over 340 of them showing you
exactly what you will see on your screen and prompting
you to take specific actions as you learn and master
wordpress you may have heard that wordpress has a steep
learning curve with this book you won t even notice it
each chapter ends with a tasks to complete section by
completing these tasks you ll not only become
proficient with wordpress you ll become confident at
using wordpress by the end of the book you ll be
building great looking professional wordpress websites
that look fantastic on any device and you ll enjoy
doing it

Wordpress Web Hosting 2014-04-03
best wordpress hosting guide discover how to easily use
cpanel and your hosting control center with our simple
step by step guide do you need a simple training guide
this guide is simple are you short on time this book is
fast paced and easy to read do you learn better with
pictures this book is full of pictures invest a few tax
deductible dollars in this easy to read ebook now you
need help with wordpress hosting and you need an easy
step by step guide this book will help you learn
everything you need to know about wordpress hosting we
ll teach you how to easily use cpanel and your hosting
control center to improve your website and your
business once you know the secrets you ll laugh at how
easy this is this ebook is filled with images showing
you how to effectively use cpanel and your web hosting
control center you ll also discover how to use add on
features that will save you time and money you ll
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discover how to use cpanel what a hosting control
center hcc is the difference between shared vps and
dedicated wordpress hosting how to choose the best
wordpress hosting provider for your business how to
create and manage professional webmail accounts email
how to manage wordpress files how to create ftp
accounts how to use 3rd party ftp clients to upload and
download files filezilla how to track your website
visitors with cpanel how to use cpanel to improve your
websites security what databases are used for how to
use sub domains how to use add on domains what parked
domains are used for how to back up your website how to
easily navigate cpanel which promotional upgrades you
should purchase which promotional upgrades you should
avoid you ll also learn how disk space is used and
measured how bandwidth is used what mysql databases are
and why you need them what to look for in regards to
web hosting support how to get free domain names how to
use referral programs to get free web hosting what to
look for in regards to web hosting policies and money
back guarantees which web hosts offer unlimited disk
space which web hosts offer unlimited bandwidth which
web hosts offer unlimited databases how to host
unlimited wordpress websites on a single hosting
account plus a lot more this book is designed for
complete beginners you will save countless hours and
frustration by purchasing this book follow this fast
paced step by step guide when you finish reading this
book you ll know all the secrets about wordpress
hosting if you re new to hosting and cpanel then this
is the only user guide you ll ever need scroll up and
purchase this book now email me along the way if you
need help kent mauresmo matthew pitt p s this kindle
ebook includes a link to download the pdf version for
free page count 124 pages word doc pdf doc word count
28 564 image count over 100 images to help you along
the way
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WordPress Absolute Beginner's Guide
2014
wordpress is a free easy to use open source content
management system cms use it to create and publish an
interactive stae of the art web site

HTML and CSS Training Manual
Classroom in a Book 2012-11-12
complete classroom training manual for html 5 and css
190 pages and 125 individual topics includes practice
exercises and keyboard shortcuts you will learn how to
create a website from scratch while exploring all of
the techniques to add the various elements of a website
text links images css and much more topics covered
getting acquainted with html 1 introduction to the
internet 2 introduction to html terminology 3 options
for writing html 4 unicode transformation format utf 5
html5 resources new for html5 1 what s different in
html5 2 doctype in html5 designing a webpage 1 design
considerations and planning 2 basic tags and document
structure 3 html tags 4 head tags 5 title tags 6 body
tags 7 metadata 8 saving an html page page formatting 1
adding a new paragraph 2 adding a line break 3
inserting blank space 4 preformatted text 5 changing a
pages s background color 6 div element text items and
objects 1 headings 2 comments 3 block quotes 4
horizontal lines 5 special characters creating lists 1
numbered ordered lists 2 bulleted unordered lists 3
nested lists 4 definition lists links 1 what are links
2 text links 3 image links 4 opening a page in a new
window or tab 5 setting all links on a page to open in
a new window or tab 6 linking to an area on the same
page bookmarks 7 linking to an e mail address 8 linking
to other types of files images 1 introduction to images
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for webpages 2 adding images to webpages 3 re sizing an
image 4 alternative alt text 5 image labels basic
tables 1 inserting a table 2 table borders 3 table
headers iframes 1 what is an iframe 2 inserting iframes
3 setting height and width 4 using an iframe for a link
target forms 1 about forms 2 sending to e mail 3 text
boxes 4 text areas 5 check boxes 6 menu lists 7 radio
buttons 8 submit button 9 reset button 10 changing the
tab order video and audio 1 about video and audio files
2 linking to video and audio files 3 adding video 4
adding audio 5 using youtube to display video
troubleshooting 1 troubleshooting cascading style
sheets 1 what are cascading style sheets 2 css syntax 3
creating an internal css 4 linking to a css 5 adding
comments and notes to a css 6 creating an internal
style sheet 7 id and class 8 inline styling working
with text in css 1 emphasizing text bold and italic 2
decoration 3 indentation 4 transformation 5 text
alignment 6 fonts 7 font sizes 8 letter spacing kerning
9 line spacing leading 10 text color 11 margins 12
padding 13 borders 14 styling links 15 number and
bullet styles 16 sizing elements 17 text wrapping 18
shadowing creating backgrounds in css 1 colors 2 images
3 fixed images images in css 1 opacity 2 floating
images 3 image galleries 4 image sprites box model in
css 1 what is a box model 2 margin 3 padding 4 border 5
outline working with elements in css 1 display and
visibility 2 grouping and nesting 3 dimensions and
elements 4 positioning 5 floating 6 pseudo classes
pseudo elements adding a navigation bar in css 1
vertical navigation bar 2 horizontal navigation bar
inline 3 horizontal navigation bar floating css tables
1 borders 2 collapsed borders 3 table width and cell
height 4 table color 5 table text alignment 6 table
padding working with transforms in css 1 what are
transforms 2 2d transforms 3 3d transforms transitions
and animations in css 1 transitions 2 animations css
shorthand 1 shorthand properties
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Social Media for Nurses 2020
print coursesmart

WordPress 2017-12-14
whether you re a budding blogger or seasoned web
designer wordpress is a brilliant tool for creating
websites once you know how to tap into its impressive
features the latest edition of this jargon free missing
manual shows you how to use wordpress 5 0 s themes
widgets and plug ins to build just about any kind of
site the important stuff you need to know setting up
wordpress configure wordpress on your web host or get
it running on your home computer create your site get
hands on instructions for building all types of
websites from blogs to business sites with ecommerce
features mix in multimedia add picture galleries
slideshows video clips music players and podcasts add
features select from thousands of plug ins to enhance
your site s capabilities from contact forms to a basic
shopping cart build a truly unique site customize a
wordpress theme to create a site that looks exactly the
way you want attract an audience use seo site
statistics and social sharing to reach more people stay
safe use backup and staging tools to protect your
content and avoid catastrophe

Healing the Wounds of Gukurahundi in
Zimbabwe 2013-09-18
this book is based on a participatory action research
project carried out with a group of former zimbabwe
people s revolutionary army zpra which was the armed
wing of the zimbabwe african people s union zapu which
was led by the late joshua nkomo zpra was the primary
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target of gukurahundi a pogrom by the mugabe government
which left an estimated 20 000 civilians dead and
countless others tortured in the early 1980s in
matebeleland zimbabwe it has been almost 30 years since
the violence ended but there has never been an official
healing and reconciliation programme or truth
commission into the atrocities the government chose the
path of amnesia by granting a blanket amnesty to all
involved the regime has enforced a culture of silence
over the event through repression and intimidation the
book is a culmination of a two year journey by the
group and the author of an exploration of group based
self healing approaches to the pain caused by the
violence of gukurahundi

The Everything Guide to Selling Arts
& Crafts Online 2021-04-16
offers expert advice on selling handmade creations
online covering such topics as building an online
presence creating a business plan writing copy
developing a marketing strategy and advertising through
social media

Google Earning Secrets Training Guide
2013-11-04
discover how to unravel the mysteries of google to make
tremendous wealth faster more efficiently with google s
powerful online tools services applications as the
marketplace moves from physical store locations to
ecommerce stores google has become a valuable tool for
helping businesses big and small reach their target
audience online learning how to earn money from google
is an important first step in setting your modern
business up for success profiting through the internet
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may be a dream for many the idea of having an online
business that generates money for you and allows you to
spend time with your family and friends such an idea is
really tempting although it is closer to a dream for
some it is a reality and many around the world earn
thousands or even millions of dollars online with a
network that s made up of over 2 million websites and a
reach that encompasses 90 of consumers you d be remiss
not to take advantage of google google has grown into a
one stop search resource for consumers all over the
world if you like listening to music traveling writing
or need to find an address or product google is the 1
go to for most people with its large set of tools and
assets google has created a multi billion dollar
company you can use some of the tools they have created
to make money yourself especially more now during this
covid 19 pandemic outbreak that said google also
provides many opportunities for people to make money
using google s tools features and benefits can allow
you to earn a sizeable income working from home as well
a cash cow for the enterprising google is literally
littered with opportunities to make money online at
home become an entrepreneur or generate passive income
to put this further into perspective let s take a look
at a few stats 62 of all core search queries in the
united states are generated by google 76 of the search
engine market belongs to google 73 of the paid search
market belongs to google consumers make more than 160
billion searches per month on google alone google sees
an average of 83 787 searches every second of the day
98 of advertisers rate google as most trustworthy with
a 4 or 5 out of 5 on the trust index introducing google
earning secrets training guide uncover the top secret
ways to earn life changing income from google for sure
you are also among those who are interested in knowing
more about how to earn money online with google through
varied ways humans worldwide are earning a good amount
of currency by doing google online work some prefer to
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spend many hours even the whole day for this purpose
while some believe in spending less time in exchange
for a satisfactory amount so don t wait any longer get
started today with google earning secrets

The Really Useful eLearning
Instruction Manual 2013-10-10
technology has revolutionised every aspect of our lives
and how we learn is no exception the trouble is the
range of elearning technologies and the options
available can seem bewildering even those who are
highly experienced in one aspect of elearning will lack
knowledge in some other areas wouldn t it be great if
you could access the hard won knowledge practical
guidance and helpful tips of world leading experts in
these fields edited by rob hubbard and featuring
chapters written by global elearning experts clive
shepherd laura overton jane bozarth lars hyland rob
hubbard julie wedgwood jane hart colin steed clark
quinn ben betts and charles jennings this book is a
practical guide to all the key topics in elearning
including getting the business on board building it
yourself learning management blended social informal
mobile and game based learning facilitating online
learning making the most of memory and more

The Really Useful eLearning
Instruction Manual 2015-05-07
technology has revolutionised every aspect of our lives
and how we learn is no exception the trouble is the
range of elearning technologies and the options
available can seem bewildering even those who are
highly experienced in one aspect of elearning will lack
knowledge in some other areas wouldn t it be great if
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you could access the hard won knowledge practical
guidance and helpful tips of world leading experts in
these fields edited by rob hubbard and featuring
chapters written by global elearning experts clive
shepherd laura overton jane bozarth lars hyland rob
hubbard julie wedgwood jane hart colin steed clark
quinn ben betts and charles jennings this book is a
practical guide to all the key topics in elearning
including getting the business on board building it
yourself learning management blended social informal
mobile and game based learning facilitating online
learning making the most of memory and more

AWS Certified Cloud Practitioner
Complete Training Guide
aws certifications are industry recognized credentials
that validate your technical cloud skills and expertise
while assisting in your career growth these are one of
the most valuable it certifications right now since aws
has established an overwhelming lead in the public
cloud market even with the presence of several tough
competitors such as microsoft azure google cloud engine
and rackspace aws is by far the dominant public cloud
platform today with an astounding collection of
proprietary services that continues to grow the aws
certified cloud practitioner clf c01 examination is
intended for individuals who have the knowledge and
skills necessary to effectively demonstrate an overall
understanding of the aws cloud independent of specific
technical roles addressed by other aws certifications e
g solutions architect associate developer associate or
sysops administrator associate the certification will
provide you a high level overview on what aws cloud is
all about the exam covers four domains including aws
core services cloud concepts security aspect pricing
and support services aws certified cloud practitioner
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is a new entry level certification and enables
individuals to validate their knowledge of the aws
cloud with an industry recognized credential this
certification exam validates your ability to define and
identify aws cloud and its basic global infrastructure
aws cloud architectural principles aws cloud value
proposition key services on the aws platform and their
common use cases example compute and analytics basic
security and compliance aspects of the aws platform and
the shared security model billing account management
and pricing models sources of documentation or
technical assistance example whitepapers or support
tickets basic and core characteristics of deploying and
operating in the aws cloud

Passive Traffic Machines: Make True
Passive Income Online with Perpetual
Passive Traffic
longlisted for the hessell tiltman prize when 25 year
old private johnson beharry won the victoria cross in
2005 for bravery under fire in iraq he was the first
person to win britain s highest military honour since
the falklands war in 1982 and the first living
recipient since 1969 when two australians were given
the award for action in vietnam born out of the squalor
of the crimean war in 1856 and the fragility of the
monarchy at that time the vc s prestige is such that it
takes precedence over all other orders and medals in
britain but while many books have been written about
specific aspects of the vc and its recipients none have
asked why so many brave men who deserved the medal were
denied it and why no women have ever been awarded the
vc even though they are entitled military historian
gary mead s vivid and balanced account of the vc s life
and times exposes the hypocrisy behind one of the uk s
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last sacred cows and explores its role as a barometer
for the shifting sands of political and social change
during the last 150 years

Victoria's Cross
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